
April 15, 2019 
 
Dear  Neighbor, 
 
 Kristy and I wanted to send you an invitation for us all to come together as a neighborhood and 
send an important message about inclusion, love and support during the upcoming Pride Week which is 
May 26 – June 2, 2019. 
 

The Utah Pride Center has an initiative for pride week - they will provide a 3x5 rainbow flag in 
front of a home or business for the duration of Pride Week (projectrainbowutah.org) to send a message 
of acceptance, love, peace, harmony and safety to the LGBTQ+ community for a $10 donation. 

 
We thought it would be just amazing if our  Neighborhood would send the 

message loud and clear to our LGBTQ+ family members, neighbors and friends that this neighborhood is 
safe and that love, peace and hope is here for everyone and that each and every person is accepted 
unconditionally. 

 
This is an important message for us to send to the LGBTQ+ community in Utah as many LGBTQ+ 

youth in Utah are unsure of where and how they fit in to our community and often struggle with 
depression and even suicide. 

 
The message that we are sending is that our neighborhood is safe - that all people, regardless of 

race, color, gender, religion or sexual identity are welcome and treated equally with love, compassion 
and respect. 

 
If we, as a collective neighborhood, send this message with rainbow flags in front of each home 

and only one person sees it as a beacon of love, acceptance and a message of hope, it is worth it.  If 
other neighborhoods see it as an example and choose to send similar messages of love and inclusion to 
their family, friends and neighbors, then even better. 

 
To make this happen, Kristy and I and other members of the neighborhood will cover the cost of 

a flag for your yard during Pride Week if you would like or you can contribute $10.  We have pre- 
ordered 50 flags so the first neighbors to respond will get a flag until they are all taken…we may be 
able to get even more but need to hear from you ASAP to coordinate! 

 
Please email or text us to let us if you’re in –  or 

. 
 
Thank you for being great neighbors and thank you for helping to make Utah inclusive, safe and 

loving for all. 
 
      We love your guts! 

 
      Kristy and Willy  
       
      Sandy Utah  




